
 

Welcome to a busy and exciting year at Oxenford SS! I am pleased to say that the first week has 

been full of activities that ensured that we all have begun to get to know each other. The students 

in 4C have made the first week very enjoyable and together we are settling nicely into new routines. 

Please remember, I am always available for any concerns or queries. You can contact me by 

sending a note, email or telephoning the school. I look forward to having a rewarding year with your 

child and hope that we can work together to encourage happiness, confidence, and success!  

Tuesdays – Library borrowing 

Wednesdays – Technology and 

Japanese 

Thursdays – PE and Music 

Fridays – Assembly 

We also have swimming lessons this term during week 

6. More information will be communicated to you 

about swimming lessons closer to the date. 

 

Punctuality and Absences  

 We ask that all students please 

arrive in the classroom each 

morning on time, before the 

second bell. If your child is 

absent, please contact the 

office the morning of that day or 

by writing a note explaining the 

reason for absence. If you know 

of the absence in advance, 

please send in a note outlining 

the details (dates/reason) for the 

absence.  

 

4C Term 1 

222024Week 

1 

This week the focus has been on building 

relationships and getting to know each other. 

Engaging in conversation with your child about what they 

did at school this week: 

• Ask about our snowball fight       

This term in English we are writing persuasive 

texts and looking at advertising. We are 

working towards creating an advertisement to 

“Sell our Merch”.  

This term in Maths we will begin by looking at 

Odd and Even numbers. We will then move on 

to Chance, and Mapping & Angles.  

You can help them at home by: 

o playing card games/board games that promote 

the language of chance. 

o playing battleship to help understand 

coordinates 

In Science we are studying Weathering & 

Erosion, and is HASS we are learning about 

Australia: Before, During and After European 

Settlement. 

Homework: Homework is given out each Monday 

and should be handed in on Friday. Homework will 

consist of reading, spelling, revision of concepts 

learnt in class and project-based tasks. 

 

 

Have a great 

week! 


